
January 

Stewart Valley School 

It was a wonderful sight to see the family members and community 
come out to watch our Stewart Valley Christmas Concert!  We hope you 
enjoyed it as much as we enjoyed seeing you there. 

Thank-you to the SCC for organizing the craft day and providing us 
with  the pizza lunch! There were 12 parents/ family members that 
came to help with the craft day, we really appreciated the extra hands 
to help us out.   

Just before the break and over the holidays, Mike Haydon worked hard 
at getting the rink flooded. Thank-you so much for that huge task! We 
now have a good layer of ice on the rink, so if the weather   co-operates 
maybe we can do some skating.  More information will be sent home 
when that will happen. 

Hopefully everyone was able to relax and enjoy the festive season with 
their family and friends.   

Things start up right where we left off in December. Have a look at 
what we have going on in our school this month. 

Jan. 6: Classes Resume 

Jan. 6: Curling Practice 

Jan. 7: S.T.E.A.M Club 

Jan. 7: Room 3 Boys Cooking Club 

Jan. 7: Curling in Hazlet 

Jan. 11: S.T.E.A.M Club 

Jan. 13: Room 3 Girls Cooking Club 

Jan. 13: Curling Practice with Hazlet in Swift Current 

Jan. 15: Room 3 Boys Cooking Club 

Jan. 20: Curling Practice 

Jan. 20: S.T.E.A.M Club 

Jan. 21: Room 3 Girls Cooking Club 

Jan. 23: Room 3 Boys Cooking Club 

Jan. 24:  Noon Lunch 

Jan. 27: Curling Practice 

Jan. 28: S.T.E.A.M Club 

Jan. 29: Room 3 Girls Cooking Club 

Jan. 30: Report Cards 

Jan. 31: NO SCHOOL 

is 



Girls  Boys 

January 13  January 7 

January 21  January 15 

January 29  January 23 

 
 
 
Welcome back everyone and Happy New Year! I hope everyone enjoyed a relaxing and enjoyable 
Christmas and New Year celebration with your families and friends. I want to commend our stu-
dents and staff for a fabulous Christmas concert on December 19th. The Christmas concert was a 
wonderful way to send us into the Christmas holidays and I thank all of our family members who 
attended the Christmas concert. As we embark on 2020, January is another busy month at our 
school that will culminate with report cards being sent out on the 31st. 
 
Our “Virtue of the Month” for January is Creativity. Starting off the new year, we would like to focus 
on taking our new and imaginative ideas and letting them grow to their potential. I look forward to 
seeing what our students and staff will bring forth over the next months. We will have many oppor-
tunities to try new things and to learn from both our successes and our mistakes. It is my hope that 
2020 is a year of creativity and fulfillment for all of us. 

From the  

Principal’s Desk 

Grades 6, 7, & 8 Curling 

Mondays@ 3:30 - 5:00 

Swift Current Curling Rink  

January 6 

January 13 

January 20 

January 27 

For students in Room 3 who have enrolled.  

Jan. 7 

Jan. 11 

Jan. 20 

Jan. 28 



January 

 Birthday’s:  

Lauren 

Ivy 

Deacon 

School Community 
Council 

 

Next Meetings: 

Jan. 6, 2020 

Feb. 3, 2020 

It’s getting cold out there! 

Please ensure students have 

warm winter coats, snow 

pants, boots, mittens and 

toques as they are expected 

to go outside during recess. 

Follow us on          @SV_Stingers and                @StewartValleySchool  or 

                      www.chinooksd.ca/school/stewartvalley/Pages/default.aspx 

Jan. 24 

 

Jan. 31      
Jan. 30 

https://www.chinooksd.ca/school/stewartvalley/Pages/default.aspx#/=

